
Reception Newsletter
Friday 20th November

Dear Parents/Guardians

This week was Anti-Bullying Week. We started the week off with an assembly from
the Community Police. They also brought Bobby who helped to teach us about what
to do if we are ever being bullied. The children were made aware of what they need
to say and do.

This week the children have also enjoyed reading a story called “Giraffes Can’t
Dance.” This is a story about a giraffe called Gerald who wants to dance at the
Jungle Ball. Gerald can’t dance properly so the cricket shows him what to do. The
children could recognise that the giraffe was sad because he couldn’t dance. The
children were happy when the giraffe impressed everyone with his wonderful
dancing skills at the end. The children also learnt how to write their own invitations
to a party.

This week during our number work we have been learning how to subtract. We have
been singing number songs to help us and we have played some fun games too.

Also, please do not let your child bring sweets to school. If it is your child’s birthday
then party bags are permitted.

Children in Need
On Friday 13th November we supported Children in Need and we raised
a fabulous £300.00.

Have a wonderful weekend!
The Reception Team
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